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Dear Scrutiny Committee,

I am writing to express my opposition to the Territory Coordinator Act and strongly urge
the committee not to allow this act to pass.

I am a doctor who has been living and working in the NT for the last year. I know that I am
not alone in being highly concerned about what this act could mean for Territorians going
forward as it would allow power to be wielded without the appropriate checks and
balances to prevent injustice from occurring.

Further to this I am concerned about the impact this act would have on violating the land
rights of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders and causing further suffering and
disadvantage in this population.

I want to express my opposition again to this act as I believe it is inconsistent with the
democratic values our society and community live by.
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